Name:	Date:
-------	-------

## Find the Evidence

Can you find the PROOF for your answers? Use a crayon in the color shown to underline where you found each answer in the text.

## Patriot Day-September II, 2001

On September II, 2001, many Americans went to work at the World Trade Center. It seemed like a normal day at the "Twin Towers"— the two tall, matching buildings in New York City that made up the World Trade Center.

That morning, the world was shocked when an airplane hit the North Tower. At first, people thought it had been a bad accident, but then another plane hit the South Tower. Terrorists crashed the planes into the towers to attack the United States. Both Twin Towers fell. Sadly, thousands of workers and rescuers died or were hurt.

A third plane also flew into the Pentagon, a government building. On another plane, the Americans on the flight heard the news and stopped the plane from crashing and hurting more people. They were heroes.

Since 2001, many changes have been made to keep us safe from disasters like this happening again. There is also a memorial and museum where the towers stood, and a new building nicknamed the Freedom Tower was built close by. The attacks were a tragedy for our country, but many Americans acted with bravery during the attacks. Patriot Day is a day to remember those who died and to show our American pride.

Who do we remember on Patriot Day?
What is now located where the towers were?
Where was the World Trade Center?
Why have safety changes been made?
How did many Americans act during the attacks?
When was the World Trade Center attacked?